
Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine, now in production, is part 
of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  
the traditional territory of the First Nation of 
Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine will be  
a significant contributor to Yukon employing 
350 to 400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

CONNECTING WITH COMMUNITY 

CONNECTING WITH ONE ANOTHER, and Yukoners’ 
all-important communities and networks, has gained 
increasing relevance.

The Victoria Gold team has several online and  
virtual platforms to communicate and share  
updates about the company’s Eagle Gold Mine  
with Yukoners, and most importantly, with the  
citizens of the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun  
and the residents of the Village of Mayo.

Victoria Gold encourages signing up for regular 
company email updates; easily located at the  
bottom of the Victoria Gold web site home  
page at vgcx.com, where the company’s series  
of vibrant construction videos and entertaining  
and informative interviews regarding Yukon author  
and historian Michael Gates’ book; Dublin Gulch: A 
History of the Eagle Gold Mine can also be viewed. 

Those on Facebook are encouraged to visit  
and “like” Victoria Gold’s Facebook page at  
facebook.com/VictoriaGoldCorp and the  
company is also prominent on LinkedIn at  
linkedin.com/company/victoria-gold-corp-/.

A new community consultation web page will  
be launched soon on Victoria’s web site and  
recent interviews with company President & CEO  
John McConnell are located on the Investors page  
at vgcx.com/investors/investor-presentations/. 

The company’s commitment to Yukoners and those  
in need remains unwavering. 

V I C T O R I A’ S  V I R T U A L  L I N K S

Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement Society’s 
Every Student, Every Day, which works tirelessly to 
support increased student attendance in schools 
and communities throughout the territory, is also 
proactive online. 

Connecting safely and regularly with Yukoners is a priority for the Victoria Gold team; at the Eagle Gold Mine and across the territory.

To stay involved with the important work of  
Every Student, Every Day, and the charity’s 
efforts to support Yukon students, you can visit 
everystudenteveryday.ca and connect via Facebook  
at facebook.com/everystudenteveryday. 


